
Next week Old Park School are going to be working with the Black Country Foodbank to help provide for 

some of our community’s most vulnerable and in need families. We are hoping to gather as many 

donations as we can over the week, ready for these to be sorted by 14-19 Phase students, and delivered 

to the Foodbank on Friday by some of our Upper Phase students.  

We are therefore asking for donations of any of the food/ non food items requested below as part of our 

collection. These lists have been provided by the foodbank to indicate the most helpful donations for them 

at the present time, however any donations of tinned or packaged produce is always welcome. Please 

bear in mind that we cannot accept ‘fresh’ items such as fresh fruit or vegetables, refrigerated/frozen items, 

alcohol, or expired items during this collection. 

If you would like to contribute, please send your donation in with your child by Thursday 13th October at 

the latest, as they will be sorted on this day and delivered on Friday 14th October. 

Thank you for your continued support.   


